
July 10, 2024 
 

CTF Certified Lane Inspectors Required 
 

The GTTBA has an immediate requirement and openings for both male and female CTF Certified Lane 
Inspectors. We would love to train and certify at least another 10-12 inspectors throughout the association. 
We are quite short staffed right now and need your support to complete the upcoming lane certifications. 
  
We also require people to assist with this role. When inspectors are measuring the lanes, they could use help 
with writing/documenting the measurements. This greatly speeds up the process. 
  
The GTTBA currently has 9 certified bowling centres with another one pending. This amounts to just over 300 
bowling lanes. All of these are required to be inspected for compliance and re-certification before the 
beginning of the upcoming fall bowling season. 
  
There is currently a 1/2-day certification clinic scheduled to be held in Windsor on August 3rd, but if we can 
gather enough support i.e. four or more interested candidates, we can possibly schedule a clinic in the GTA. 
  
The lane inspection work is not hard but does require lots of stretching on the lanes and crawling around the 
pin decks to take measurements. 
  
This is not a huge commitment of your time. It will require some flexibility on your part though since we are 
somewhat at the mercy of the times the bowling centres will make available to us to come in and take those 
measurements. 
  
Please consider joining our team. It is a great way to give back to the sport you love and care about and meet 
other like-minded people. 
  
If you are interested or know someone that might be interested, please contact us ASAP. 
  
We look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Kind Regards 
Doug Critch 
President, GTTBA 
 


